
 

WV- RCDC officers pay courtesy call to Acting Regional 
Director of CDA VI 

                                            By: Ma. Joyce Gallego Selera-Losaria 

 

Leganes, Iloilo - The officers of the Western Visayas Regional Cooperative 

Development Council (WV-RCDC), made a courtesy call to Mr. Antonio C. 

Escobar, Acting Regional Director of Cooperative Development Authority 

(CDA) Regional Office VI at Leganes, Iloilo last January 30, 2024.  

The meeting was held to introduce the Officers of RCDC, and to inform the 

Regional Director 

about the plans 

and programs of 

RCDC. The 

meeting also 

provided 

opportunity for 

exchange of 

ideas to foster the 

promotion of the 

cooperative products in Region 6, technical assistance to the non-compliant 

micro and small cooperatives, and the LGUs’ available programs for financial 

assistance and partnership. 

The RCDC Officers, headed by its Chairperson, Mr. Modesto S. Margarico, 

Jr., along with Vice-Chairperson, Mr. Zalvador Z. Estaris, Secretary, Ms. 

Sylvia R. Quinesio and Auditor Raymundo J. Lao, readily expressed their full 

support to the future undertakings of CDA VI in the provinces of the region. 

Also present during the meeting were Atty. Roumelia B. Alpasan-Base, 

Supervising CDS, Ms. Mercy J. Gabasa, Sr. CDS/Planning Officer Designate 

and Ms. Ma. Joyce S. Losaria, Sr. CDS-CRITS.  


